
WE NEED YOUR NUMBER  

EMAIL & AND  

CONSENT! 
 
 

 
We are continuing to improve the way the school communicates 

with parents but need your help to make it work.  
 

I am sure you can appreciate that the school needs to send you lots 
of information about your child, their class and the school in 

general, throughout the year.  
 

We will send text messages to parents’ mobile phones and most 

letters and newsletters will be emailed directly to you. This means 
that we can pass information to groups of parents quickly and 

easily.  
 

We cannot see whether texts or emails have been received and the 
system relies on your phone being switched on and you checking 

your emails. 
 

Please provide us with *consent and details of the one mobile 
number and email address you would like us to use, and state 

which member of the family this belongs to. This will not replace 
any of the other emergency numbers you have provided.   

 
 

To allow us to make best use of this facility, it is important that you 

keep us updated of changes to any of your contact numbers and 
email addresses. 

 
 

Kindly complete and return the attached form – one for each child.  
 

Thank You.



 

Contact Details 

 

Please sign and return to the school office as soon as possible 
 

 
CHILD’S NAME : _______________________________ 

 
 

CLASS/YEAR : _______________________________ 
 

 
PARENT’S NAME : _______________________________ 

 
 

MOBILE PHONE NUMBER : _______________________________ 

 
 

EMAIL ADDRESS : _______________________________ 
 

 
 

PLEASE TICK: 
 

IF YOU DO NOT HAVE A MOBILE PHONE 
 

IF YOU DO NOT HAVE AN EMAIL ADDRESS  
 

 
Signed…………………………………………………..Parent/Carer 

 

 
Date…………………………………. 

 
*Please be aware if you wish to withdraw consent you can do this at any time by 

putting the request in writing, to the Headteacher 


